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Selection of Commission Officers for Remainder of 2007 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION
 
It is recommended that Commission Joe Centeno be selected as Chair and that one of the Special 
District members be selected as Vice Chair to serve until February 2008. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
Commissioner Bernie Stableford was selected as Chair and Commissioner Joe Centeno as Vice 
Chair to serve from February 2006 to February 2007.  Unfortunately it became necessary for 
Commissioner Stableford to resign from the Commission before her term as Chair was 
completed. 
 
The Commission’s Rules and Procedures provide the following policy for selecting officers:  

Selection of Officers -- The members of the Commission shall elect a Chair and Vice 
Chair at the first meeting of the Commission held in February of each year or as soon 
thereafter as practicable.   

The Chair and Vice Chair shall serve for one-year terms, with the Vice Chair 
automatically assuming the Chair at the end of the term.  Officers shall be selected 
from the categories of members in the following order:  Public, County, Special 
District and City. 

 
Based on the order of rotation set forth in the Rules and Procedures a Special District Member 
should be selected to serve as Vice Chair for the remainder of 2007. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 

Commissioners: Bernie Stableford, Chair  Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  John Fox  Bob Orach  
Larry Wilson   Joe Armendariz   Penny Leich  Cathy Schlottmann  Janet Wolf  Executive Officer:  Bob Braitman 
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